
The Buzz

NUMBERS EDITION
Follow and like us on Facebook - Ridgeway College ecd 

Ridgeway ECD and Aftercare News

 08 August 2024

Why is numbers important?
Working with numbers helps children develop problem-solving
skills. They must analyse problems, identify patterns, and
develop solutions based on their understanding of numbers.

https://www.facebook.com/RidgewayECD?sfnsn=wa&mibextid=RUbZ1f
https://www.facebook.com/RidgewayECD?sfnsn=wa&mibextid=RUbZ1f


Parents Corner

Upcoming Event
Art in the Park
Date: 23rd of August 2024
Time: 18:00 - 19:30
Venue: College Hall
Limited tickets available at The ECD, Prep School,
College from the 14th of August.
No tickets will be available at the door.

Next week’s theme is all about Water.

Grade R - Homework

Some lovely pictures of our Nappy Drive for Nelson Mandela Day.


